
 
 
Greetings IAH Members, 
  
HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
  
The mild weather draws us outdoors. Enjoy some upcoming IAH events: 

• Wednesday, Jan. 6 - Re-scheduled! Wine Tasting - Classic Wines 
from Spain  

• Thursdays - IAH Biking Group 
• Wednesday, Jan. 20 - Cooking Demonstration - Shrimp Risotto 

  
  
  
See all upcoming IAH Programs and Events, click on: 

IAH website - Events 
  
_______________________________________________________________________
________________ 



To register for a program or event: 

1. Login to website 
2. Go to EVENTS menu > select EVENTS LIST or OUR CALENDAR 
3. Select and click on the event of interest 
4. In event, click REGISTER FOR THIS EVENT; once registered, a popup message will confirm. A 

reminder email will be sent the day before. 
o If you have a Household membership, you will be asked if you'd like to register your 

spouse/partner/housemate as well for the same event.  
5. If you wish to bring a guest, who is not an IAH member, please add guest name into Conversation 

About the Event field.  
6. If there are no available spots, scroll down page and add name to the Wait List. 
7. If there is an option to "Save," always hit "SAVE" to complete your reservation. 

See all upcoming events by checking the Event Tab on the IAH website. 
  
Remember: 
We’re always looking for suggestions of new events and activities that interest you. Please email your 
ideas to the Programs Committee co-chairs: 

Joe Fanelli: j_fanelli@yahoo.com 

Peggy Watt: peggy.watt@comcast.net 

  

  
ALL OUR EVENTS ON THE VILLAGE WEBSITE 

This Week at I'On At Home 
January 3 — 9, 2021 

Re-scheduled! Wine Tasting - Classic Wines from Spain 
Wed 01 / 06 / 2021 at 3:30 PM 
Where: Private Home, please log in to see more 
More Information 
IAH Biking Group 
Thu 01 / 07 / 2021 at 8:00 AM 
Where: I'On and surrounding neighborhoods 
More Information 

Next Week at I'On At Home 
January 10 — 16, 2021 



Programs Committee Meeting 
Mon 01 / 11 / 2021 at 11:00 AM 
Where: Zoom 
More Information 
ALL OUR EVENTS ON THE VILLAGE WEBSITE 

Thank you! 
I'On At Home 

 

 


